
OPCAT inspection in the 
Márianosztra Strict and Medium Regime Prison 

 
 

On 13-14 March 2017 staff members of the Office of the Commissioner for Fundamental Rights 
conducted an unannounced OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism visit to the Márianosztra 
Strict and Medium Regime Prison. 
 
 

 
 
 

The purpose of the visit was to inspect the treatment of detainees and the conditions of 
detention. The members of the delegation examined the material conditions, the relevant 
documents, and interviewed the detainees, the leadership of the institute, and the staff members. 

 
Members of the visiting team included: 

- Eszter Gilányi, lawyer, psychologist, head of the delegation 
- Gergely Fliegauf, psychologist, head of department 
- Rita Rostás, psychologist, pedagogue 
- András Zelei, lawyer 
- Gabriella Hartmann, dietitian, external expert 
- Ildikó Hegedűs, physician, external expert. 
 

The Commissioner for Fundamental Rights will publish a report on the findings of the 
inspection. 
 


